
 

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT  

      

 

Dear Parents of Children attending Young Voices, 

We will be leaving school on Thursday 9th January at 12.30pm to travel to the Arena for the concert. 

Please return your child’s permission slip, found at the end of this letter, with emergency contact 

information. Without this your child will NOT be able to travel with the group. I appreciate you have 

already completed this for the Young Voices Team. This consent is for school.  Choir practice will take 

place on Wednesday 8th January and this will be the last one.  

 

Staff, children and accompanying adults will have lunch at school before a briefing regarding health 

and safety at the arena. Please send your child in their uniform with either a Young Voices or plain 

white T-Shirt.  

 

Please send your child with a packed TEA to eat at approximately 6pm. We invite you to book a 

cooked lunch for your child to eat at school before leaving on the 19th. If your child already has school 

meals, you need take no action. If your child has a packed lunch normally but would like to purchase 

a cooked meal at £2.10, payable on Parentpay, please complete the slip below by Monday 16th 

December at the latest. Other than a packed tea, drink and warm coat, please do not send your child 

with any other items to carry on the day.  

 

The cost for the coach is £6 per child payable on Parentpay. Please note school does not deduct funds 

from your balance. You need to login and pay the coach fee as shown separately to any dinner costs.  

 

Getting a large party of children back to the coach at the end of the event is key to the success of the 

trip as it is incredibly busy at the end of the concert. Please do not make any attempt to collect your 

child from the venue. All children attending MUST return on the coach to be collected from school 

after the concert returning at approximately 10.00pm.  

 

We are all really looking forward to the concert. If you have any individual questions don’t hesitate to 

get in touch.  

 

Yours sincerely,                Mrs Summerbridge 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
YOUNG VOICES 2020 Thursday 9th January – RETURN SLIP BY Monday 16th December 

 

I / We give …………………………………………permission to attend the concert and agree to 

pay the coach fee on Parentpay or local Paypoint by Thursday 19th December. 

 

In an emergency please contact…………………………..….on telephone………………..… 

 

Second contact (required)……………………………………....on telephone…………………. 

 

Signed…………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

YOUNG VOICES 2020 THURSDAY 9th JANUARY- return by Monday 16th December 

 

My child…………………………………………………. has packed lunches but I would like to order 

a cooked school meal to be eaten at lunchtime on the day. I will pay £2.10 on Parentpay. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………. 


